From: Julia Glover (julieg@whidbey.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PLEASE PROTECT Washington"s Clean Energy Future!
Date: Tuesday, December 3, 2019 1:24:14 AM

Dear Washington UTC,

It is crucial that the UTC hold planning sessions every TWO, NOT FOUR years! Without this timely oversight
process, it will be harder than ever to stop new fossil fuel investments from taking place. | am so tired of signing
petitions and writing emails in an effort to stop utilities like PSE and Avista from adding new fossil fuel
infrastructure in defiance of Washington's new clean energy laws!

This is a comment for Docket # UE 190698, written by a Washington State ratepayer. | support effective public
accountability and engagement for investor-owned utilities and VERY MUCH appreciate your role in making sure
that the implementation of CETA delivers on its intended vision of a state powered by 100% clean energy.

We must have frequent public participation in energy planning. Integrated Resource Plans have been a powerful tool
for public input here in Washington State, and it has allowed customers to advocate for clean, transparent, and
equitable energy decisions.

Thank you for making sure that utilities are accountable to the public!
Sincerely,

Julia Glover

7292 Maxwelton Rd
Clinton, WA 98236
julieg@whidbey.com
(360) 579-3665

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Lillian Miller at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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